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They individual schools should be allowed to choose the books allowed. There are a 

few books that shouldn’t be given out to grade school students.  Old books deemed 

racist , but weren’t when written. Should stay in schools as a teaching tool.  But the 

new books  showing gay sex should barely be in high schools. Let kids stay kids 


